
Feedback from Oxford Advanced 
Course in Pain and Symptom 

Management 2025 

Summer 2025OxCERPC

The Newsletter

Oxford, Blavatnik Building 
9th - 10th July 

Newcastle, Dame Margaret Building  
18th - 19th June 

Virtual 
Available from 31st July

Welcome to our summer newsletter!

As the sun shines brighter and summer unfolds, we're thrilled to 
share a fresh lineup of engaging courses and seasonal 

highlights!

We also like to welcome our new subscribers who have recently 
joined our newsletter!  Thank you for signing up! 

We would like to thank our current subscribers who have been 
with us so far! Thank you!

We’ve been delighted by the fantastic 
feedback from our recent participants.!

Learners praised the in-depth content, expert 
guidance, and the confidence they gained in 
applying their new skills. It’s always rewarding 

to see our courses making a real impact

Our virtual course is available to purchase 
on our website and will be viewable from 

31st July!

SAVE THE DATE! 2026



 Trauma Informed Care  

Join us for this day of celebration and education to 
recognise the career and achievements of Professor 

Michael Sharpe. Learn about psychiatric problems in 
the general hospital and state of the art innovations 

to improve clinical care.

See full programme and to book on our website 

Psychiatry in the General Hospital: The State of the 
Art Festschrift for Professor Michael Sharpe

In June we held our first study day ‘Trauma Informed Care’, learning 
from expert practitioners and people with lived experience how 

previous trauma of any kind (psychological, domestic, homelessness 
etc) can have an impact on how people respond if they need 

healthcare input, with an especial focus on palliative care. We were 
hosted in the beautiful Oxford University building of Osler House, 
and the day was attended by professionals from many healthcare 
disciplines. Words used to evaluate the day included “beneficial”, 

“thought-provoking”, “motivational” and “relevant”. It was also 
wonderful to hear of collaborations being built between delegates, 

and plans for future work to develop the topic further. We now hope 
to add this topic to our regular programme of events.

We hope you have a fantastic summer filled with sunshine 
and plenty of time to recharge! Best wishes from the team: 

Mary, Kate, Karen, Michael, and Tamanna

Don’t miss our limited-time Early Bird offers—available now on 
selected courses! Book your spot early to enjoy discounted rates and 

secure your place before spaces fill up!


